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Interested in P4? 

Not sure how to get started? 

Want to find out what is involved? 
 

Then you need a Scalefour Society Workbench 
 

The Scalefour Society is pleased to announce a practical workshop, aimed at 
those who are interested in modelling to finescale 4mm standards, or who are 

new to P4 modelling and want to find out more first.   

The workshop will give an introduction to:  

• Soldering skills and materials 

• Fitting suspension to a model wagon 

• Converting a ready-to-run locomotive using drop-in P4 wheelsets  

• Thoughts on methods of track construction  

 

The workbench will be run by experienced P4 modellers and will give hands-

on experience in all of these areas.  Attendees will need to bring with them a 
small selection of tools and details will be provided in advance of the 

Workbench. 

 

Date:     Saturday 26th March 2011 

Venue: Manchester MRS Clubroom, Dean Hall  

Mersey Road, Manchester 

Time:  10.00am to 4.30pm 

Cost:  £30 per person 

 

Tea and coffee will be provided throughout the day.  Attendees will need to 

make their own arrangements for lunch. 

To get further details or to book a place contact Terry Bendall : 

e-mail terrybendall@scalefour.org  or  write to  123 Plantation Road 

                         Leighton Buzzard 

                         Bedfordshire   LU73HJ. 

 


